
 
 

 
 

Norfolk Health Overview and Scrutiny Committee  
19 March 2020 

 
MEETING NOT GOING AHEAD 

 
 
 
 

Due to the emerging situation with regard to Coronavirus  

councillors have been asked not to attend Norfolk Health Overview 

and Scrutiny Committee on 19 March 2020  

and the meeting is expected to be inquorate and not go ahead 

 

 

 

Date notice published: 17 March 2020 

Tom McCabe 

Head of Paid Service 

 


